From: Negar
Sent: 27 February 2021 12:40

To: Lauren Rapacioli | Hadleigh Residential <Lauren@hadleigh.co.uk=
Subject: Re: Review

Dear Lauren

We have been very happy to let our Property through Hadleigh's. They have been a Professional, attentive and supportive Team
(especially during this unprecedented times). We value their service and recommend them.

Kind regards,

Megar Sina



